
Questions for John 10 sermon July 28, 2013 
 
Do not feel pressured to get through all these. 
 
If you heard David's sermon, what new understanding 
of God did you gain? What were you reminded of that 
was significant for you? 
 
Read through John 10. 
 
What does this chapter specifically encourage you 
about Jesus? How does this impact on you? 
 
Share how satan has stolen or destroyed your life? 
How has God redeemed that? 
 
If satan was to get you, where would he get you? 
What have you done to minimise that? 
 
Jesus said He has come that you may have life to 
the full (v10). Share personally what this has been 
like in your life. How might you experience this 
abundant life to a greater degree? 
 
What qualities in your life might convince an 
unbeliever to explore Christianity? 
 
Jesus died for us? What are you prepared to 
sacrifice so that some of your friends, workmates, 
neighbours and others in your world and across the 
world, may experience the reality of Jesus love for 
them? This is not a guilt trip, but is worth 
considering. What is one action point for you in 
this regard? 
 
What emotions does the hardness of the religious 
leaders towards Jesus rouse in you? How are you 
like them now or in the past? 
The image of God as a shepherd is used many times 
in Scripture to reflect Gods care for people. Read 



through Psalm 95. What are some promises in the 
psalm that you can use to strengthen your own faith 
or that of another believer 
 
Jesus used the story of the shepherd and his sheep 
because it related so well in that culture. If you 
were to rewrite this chapter using an image or 
situation from today, what would it be? Share in 
the group some of your reasons. 
 
HW. Learn John 10:10,11 and speak it out to 
yourself everyday 
 


